
February 14, 2024
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Geneva, OH - The safety of our students and staff is always our first priority. As a District, we
have been made aware of allegations regarding one member of our coaching staff. We are fully
cooperating with the Geneva Police Department as they carry out a thorough investigation and
appreciate their assistance with this matter. The Police Department has asked that, if there are
any witnesses or others who may have information, that we direct them to notify the Geneva
Police Department at 440-466-1111.

If your child is in need of speaking with a counselor for any reason, please contact your child’s
building principal. Again, our top priority is to keep everyone safe and cooperate with the Police
Department while not impeding their investigation.

Sincerely,

Terri Hrina-Treharn
Terri Hrina-Treharn, Ph.D.
Superintendent
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